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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
  

Nadia for being an exploring 
elephant in the outdoor area 

and using expressive 
language. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Early Years 

 
What another fantastic week we have had in Early 
Years. We have been reading the story ‘Owl 
Babies’ and have been completing lots of exciting 
activities such as making a collage owl, labelling an 
owl, making snakes using playdough and 
measuring them, using pegs to make spikes for 
hedgehogs, painting pictures and much more.  
 
In Reception this week we have started our Maths 
Mastery sessions. This week we have been looking 
at repeated patterns and used the vocabulary big, 
small, long and short.  
 
Library (Every Monday) 
 
Next week we will be starting our Library session. 
This is where your child will bring home a library 
book of their choice to share with you at bedtime. 
Please note that this will be a story book for you to 
read to your child. Library books will be changed 
weekly so please ensure your child brings the 
chosen book back to school every Monday. Due to 
COVID we ask that your child keeps their book at 
home for the week and returns it on Library day, 
where we will then store them away. We offer this 
session to encourage a love for reading from an 
early age so we hope you and your child will enjoy 
sharing and talking about the stories which they 
bring home. We thank you for your continued 
support.  
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Reminder: 
 
Reception PE  
 
Reception will start PE on Tuesday 29th 
September. Please ensure that they come 
INTO school wearing their PE kit. Children 
will stay in their PE kits throughout the day.  
 
Nursery PE 
 
Nursery will start their PE session on 
Thursday 1st October. Children will complete 
their session in their school uniform. NO PE 
KIT REQUIRED. 
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 Something amazing happened… 
 
This week the children explored the outdoor environment and found an egg which had hatched. 
The children were very excited to know where the egg had come from and what was in it. The 
children came up with lots of suggestions like an owl, squirrel, spider, chick etc. We found out by 
looking on the internet that it was a pigeon egg.  
We decided to write letters to the mummy pigeon to ask if the baby pigeon was safe in its nest. 
The children were so excited to find that the mummy pigeon had taken the children’s letters on 
Friday.  
We hope we receive a reply… 
 
 
 

 
 
                
 
 
                      
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


